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KAS Superintendent 

Superintendent’s Message

                             KAS Annual General Meeting
                                   May 1,  2019
                              Venue: KAS Quad

Time: 5:00 pm 

Agenda:
Handout of board election ballots to eligible voters before the Welcome. 
Parents must have paid all school fees and there is no proxy voting. After 
voting, 

1. Welcome – Superintendent

2. Board President – Mohamed Omer

3. Candidate  Speeches
    Salma Moustafa
    Eman  Ali
    Mohamed Suleiman
    Jimmy Nadapdap
    Kivan Arifioglu

4. Treasurer’s  Reporrt  - Mubarak  Ibrahim

5. Announcement  of  Board Election Results

 
Board Candidates For Election
Parents elected to the Board serve for a two year term. In order to be a 
candidate a parent must have at least one child enrolled at KAS and all 
school fees must be paid. Candidates for this year:

Dr. Salma Mustafa 
I would like to serve on the school board to share my humble experience as 
a parent who values education and volunteerism . I think I have decent 
communication and problem solving skills which I believe I got from 
interacting with people globally. I was so fortunate to have that experience. 
I can see the big picture and I do respect others opinions. I am a physician 
by profession. I graduated from the Faculty of Medicine at the University of 
Khartoum. I practiced medicine in Sudan, the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
and United States of America . I still work as a flex locum during summer in 
Geisinger Medical Center in Danville, PA.   I am married and am a parent 
of four children. My youngest child is a 9th grader at KAS. My husband and 
older kids live in the USA. I have volunteered since I was a student in 
medical school. I was a member of the Sudanese Medical association. I was 
a volunteer in schools of my children in the USA .  I volunteered for the 
Boyscouts of America in Missouri. I am one the founders of university of 



Dear KAS Family,

Happy Thursday Everyone!  

Wow!  

It’s been weeks, that have seemed more like months, since our last 
Enewsletter.  It’s impossible to put into words the summation of the 
past two weeks except to say, historic.  

Fortunately for everyone in our KAS family, our teachers were able 
to be in constant communication with our students through Classe 
during the past two weeks.  The virtual school days went very well.  
Our attendance was more than 60 percent over all.  Some rooms 
had nearly 100 percent participation.  Of those students logging in, 
many put forth very good effort and benefitted immensely from 
each day’s activities.  Of course, there is no replacement for the 
face-to-face interaction that happens when the children are at 
school, on campus.  How can an electronic device convey love, 
empathy and compassion like a human being can?  It cannot.  We 



Math Counts

This year the middle school students of Khartoum American School 

had the opportunity to compete in the American Math Counts 

Competition. This is a live, worldwide math competition that builds 

problem-solving skills and fosters achievement through four levels 

of fun, in-person “bee” style contests. Every American school from 

anywhere in the world was invited to participate.

Students practiced for this competition during Quarter 2 Explora-

tory. For nearly 3 months students worked on improving math 

speed and accuracy, mathematical reasoning, and problem-solving 


